

GARRISON DIVERSION
CONSERVANCY DISTRICT
P.O. BOX 140
CARRINGTON, N.D. 58421
(701) 652-3194
gdcd@gdcd.org
www.garrisondiversion.org

August 19, 2024

Beth Knutson, Auditor McLean County PO Box 1108 Washburn, ND 58577

Dear Beth:

Enclosed please find a check in the amount of \$613.43 from Garrison Diversion. This amount has been credited to the grant request for construction of public stairs at Dynamite Bay. Per an email with Marty Malachowski, this project has been completed and the remaining funds of \$1,004.57 will be returned to our matched recreation grant program for future distribution.

Thank you for participating in our matched recreation grant program. The program helps develop our natural resources through recreation projects to enhance the quality of life of North Dakotans.

If you have any questions about the matching recreation grant program or a specific question about your funding, please contact us at 652.3194.

Sincerely,

Merri Mooridian

Men: Mr

Administrative Officer

Enclosure MM/slg

cc: Marty Malachowski, 1279 41 X Ave NW, Garrison, ND 58540